EASTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN
SPECIAL MEETING
19 MAY 2015
7:00 PM
EASTON TOWN OFFICE
MINUTES

PRESENT: Chairman Paul Dudley, Mike Corey, Doug Blackstone, Bruce Flewelling,
Scott Allen, Jim Gardner Town Manager, Town Clerk Cheryl Clark, School Board
Members; Tom Osgood, Chairman Galen Flewelling, Mary Lee Keep, Dave Hopkins and
Sandy Flewelling, Easton School employees; Roger Shaw and Kim Hall.

Chairman Dudley turn the meeting over to Superintendent of School Roger Shaw to explain
the proposed budget. After a lengthy discussion it was settled that the school budget for
2015/2016 will be cut by $50,000.

Selectmen Corey made the motion to sign the warrant for the 2015/2016 Proposed School
Budget. Selectmen Flewelling seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0 made the motion
to approve the minutes of the 14 April 2015 regular meeting. Selectmen Corey seconded
the motion. Motion Carried 5-0.

Selectmen Allen made the motion to adjourn at 8:55 pm. Selectmen Blackstone seconded

the motion. Motion carried 5-0.

Respectfully Submitted
Jim Gardner, Town Manager



